Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

2006-2007 FOMB Speaker Series

PRESS RELEASE 2/12/07


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT Sarah Wolpow: 721-0941 

Subject:
Native Americans of the Merrymeeting Bay Region
Speaker:    
Kerry Hardy, Executive Director, Merryspring Nature Center  
When:

Wednesday, February 15 at 7:00 p.m. (rescheduled from 2/14 due to weather)
Where:
Maine Maritime Museum, Bath
Join Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, February 15, 7:00 p.m. at the Maine Maritime Museum in Bath for the fifth presentation of their 2006/2007 Winter Speaker Series. The presentation, ‘Native Americans of the Merrymeeting Bay Region’ will feature Kerry Hardy, Executive Director of the Merryspring Nature Center in Camden and is cosponsored by Maine Maritime Museum.
Four centuries ago when the English were making their first tentative steps towards settling America, there were basically two ports of entry to the rich new land: Chesapeake Bay, and the mouth of the Kennebec River. Each was an area of incredible abundance and diversity of natural resources, and consequently both were already home to large communities of Native Americans. In the coming year, as we mark the occasion of the 400th anniversary of the Popham Colony on the Kennebec, it's worth taking a close look at the native people who were about to be displaced forever from this region:  Where did they come from? How long had they lived here? What was their language, their culture, their way of life in this rich coastal ecosystem?

In his position as director and lead educator at the Merryspring Nature Center in Camden, Kerry Hardy has spent much of the past two years examining these questions, using a cross-disciplinary approach that combines history, archaeology, ethnography, language, and ecology. When viewed through all of these different lenses, the Merrymeeting Bay region emerges as a significant hub of human activity through the ages, and especially at the time of European contact. Kerry’s information is gleaned from eclectic and obscure sources, processed through a filter of human ecology, and packaged in a lively collection of slides, maps, and written handouts that will help you better understand this region and its Wabanaki inhabitants.


The FOMB Speaker Series takes place monthly from October-May. The March presentation, ‘BayScaping’ will feature Mary Cerullo, Associate Director, Friends of Casco Bay. This event will take place 7pm. Wednesday March 14th in the Beam classroom at the Bowdoin College Visual Arts Center in Brunswick. All programs are free and open to the public. The series is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program. Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia.  Additional help is provided from the Maine Chapter of The Nature Conservancy. 

To receive more information on FOMB’s programs call Sarah Wolpow, Executive Coordinator, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 721-0941 or fomb@gwi.net. Full speaker schedule and biographies are available on the web at www.friendsofmerrymeetingbay.org. 
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